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Los Angeles City Planning Department December 17, 2003
200 North Spring Streét :

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Attention: Maya E. Zaitzevsky

Re: ENV-2002-2481-EIR — SCH #2002091018
Canyon Hills Project- DEIR Comments

Dear Ms. Ziitzevsky:

As a resident of Tu;unga CA., by way of thts letter, 1 am voucmg my complaint
and oplmon regarding the Canyon Hills Project.

There are many objections to this project, most notably the affect on the
equestrian community and resident hikers who will lose their rights to have this
availabifity..

As our community stands currently, we do not have adequate police
response/protection now, what would happen with the enormity of this project. |

The obvious impact on traffic, parking etc. will greatly affect our environment,

We do not need our mountains torn away or diminished., | greatly urge the City to
vote against this project.

Sincerely Signed — a Concerned Resident,

Mg fhfuasy,

Nancy Cleary
10135 Hilthaven Avenue #112
Tujunga, CA 91042
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